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28 February 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 

West Berkshire Council Local Plan Review 2022-39 

Nuleaf (the Nuclear Legacy Advisory Forum) is the Local Government 
Association (LGA) representative body on nuclear legacy wastes and 
decommissioning. We are directly supported by over 100 local authorities and 
national park authorities across England and Wales and speak for the wider 
LGA. West Berkshire Council is a member of Nuleaf, though this submission 
has been prepared without any engagement with representatives of the local 
authority. 

Nuleaf’s remit encompasses all aspects of the management of the UK’s 
nuclear waste legacy. Our primary objectives are: 

• to provide a mechanism to identify, where possible, a common local 
government viewpoint on nuclear legacy management issues; 

• to represent that viewpoint, or the range of views of its member 
authorities, in discussion with national bodies, including the Welsh and 
UK Government, the Nuclear Decommissioning Authority (NDA) and 
the regulators; 

• to seek to influence policy and strategy for nuclear legacy management 
in the interests of affected communities; and 

• to develop the capacity of its member authorities to engage with 
nuclear legacy management at a local level. 

Philip Matthews 

Executive Director 

c/o Suffolk County Council 
Endeavour House 

8 Russell Road 
Ipswich, IP1 2BX 

 
  






